
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                              

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of K-2 students,     

 

We are very lucky to have Gary Eck the author and comedian 

come to St Kieran’s to talk about his fantastic new children’s 

book, ‘Wake Up Sleepyhead’. Students in K-2 will get the 

opportunity to listen to Gary talk about his debut children’s 

book and hear all about the creative process involved in writing and publishing 

a children’s picture book.  

 

Gary will be at our school on Wednesday, December 4 (Week 8) and there is 

an opportunity for the students to purchase a signed copy of his new book on 

the day. Payments of cash or direct payment (see details below) will be 

accepted. I will also have copies of Wake Up Sleepyhead for sale in the 

library after the event for those of you who may want to purchase a copy 

later. Please fill in the slip below with money or proof of purchase 

(transaction number) and return to your child’s classroom teacher. 

 

Many thanks, 

Liz McGuire   Teacher/Librarian 

 

 

Wake Up Sleepyhead 

I would like to purchase a signed copy of Wake Up Sleepyhead for $20. 

Please tick your choice below: 

 

Cash___    or   Direct Payment Transaction Number_______________  

 

BANK: Westpac 

ACC NAME: Gary Eck 

BSB: 032 082 

ACC: 414085 

 

Child’s Name:____________________                          Class:__________                                                      
 

 


